
NEWS FROM LEES HILL C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL 

COMIC RELIEF 

Well done to the children who organised a non-uniform day, best joke competition and bake sale.  They 

raised an amazing £160 for a very worthy cause! 

BAGS TO SCHOOL COLLECTION 

The PTA arranged a ‘bags to school collection’.  We donated unwanted items of clothing, bedding, bags, 

belts etc. and took them to school.  These were collected and weighed and raised a whopping £134 for 

PTA funds.  This money will go towards paying for transporting the children to school trips and extra 

books and resources. 

SWIMMING LESSONS 

All the children are going for swimming lessons this term and thoroughly enjoying it!  Their progress has 

been fantastic.  Mr Thompson the sports coach continues to come into school and the children love his 

lessons and after school club.  We are looking forward to sports day.  

ONE SMALL BIRD PROJECT 

The children had a lovely day at Bewcastle School as part of the ‘One Small Bird Project’.  They made lots 

of new friends (and caught up with old ones!) and enjoyed a music and singing workshop.  We are 

looking forward to our next workshop which will be at Lees Hill. 

SATs 

Thanks to Mrs Stobbart for running booster sessions for our year 6 pupils.  They were a lot of fun in 

particular the breakfast sessions – perhaps that was because of the croissants and pan au chocolate!  

We wish them lots of luck!   

PIRATE PARTY 

On Friday the 12th of May the PTA threw an after school party.  It was pirate themed to tie in with our 

current topic.  The children changed into their party clothes or pirate costumes, played games, danced 

and had a great time.  Many thanks to Brampton Co-op who, again, donated a variety of lovely treats for 

party food.  Their generosity is greatly appreciated.    

SCHOOL TRIP 

The topic after half term is Amazing Art.  To link with this theme the school trip will be to Crafty 

Monkeys where the children will be making various things out of clay.  They will all use a potter’s wheel 

and their creations will be fired and delivered to school for painting.  It will be a fantastic experience. 

PTA  

The PTA have a few fund raising and community events planned.  Please keep checking the school 

website for details.  We will add information as and when dates are confirmed.   

Don’t forget we have a community lunch on the first Wednesday of every month – contact school to 

book a place – 016977 2577 


